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Greetings from the President 

Greetings, Friends! 

April 7-13 is National Library Week, and the 2019 theme is: 

“Libraries = Strong Communities.” 

I am struck by what a powerful message this conveys about the role of a 
local library.  In an age when people report a growing sense of isolation, 
libraries can bring people together—to learn, to grow and to connect.   
The work that we do in support of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 
contributes directly to that cause.  

As it so happens, the importance of community is also a central theme of this year’s Catawba 
County Community Read:  Dreamland: The True Tale of America’s Opiate Epidemic, by Sam 
Quinones.   In this fascinating and sobering account, Mr. Quinones asserts that isolation and 
loss of a sense of community have contributed to the opioid crisis, and he proposes ways that 
communities can come together to effectively combat this complex issue.    

On March 19, we held the “Things to Do for Children & Adults in Catawba County” event, 
showcasing Catawba County organizations that provide cultural and educational activities 
available in our community.  The representatives from these organizations were grateful for 
the exposure and eager to share information about their programs.  Local residents who 
attended found it very helpful and thanked us for our efforts in coordinating this event for 
their benefit. 

The Evolution of Music program, created and led by Joyce O’Neal, kicked off on March 4.  
Four sessions were held in March. The final session will be held on April 8th (no class April 1) 
from 4-5:15 p.m. in the library community room.  Each week is a stand-alone topic, so we 
hope you’ll avail yourself of this highly enjoyable program that is geared for adults and 
children alike.  No prior music experience required! 

Believe it or not, we are already turning our attention to the 2019-2020 program year!  Our 
committees have begun planning their activities for next year, and the budgets for their 
initiatives will be discussed and approved at our April 23 (rescheduled from April 16) 
business meeting.  All Friends are encouraged and welcome to attend. 

Warmly, Jeanne 

The Friendly News 

April, 2019 
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If Beethoven met the Beatles, 
would he be surprised at their songs?  Come out and 

hear the parallels that might surprise you.  Music Genealogy meets for 
the last time on April 8th (no class on April 1st).  From 4:00 p.m. to 5:15 
take a fast ride in music history, emphasizing the òFirstsó of music.  
Joyce OõNeal welcomes all who are interested and no expertise is 
necessary.   

From Beethoven to 

the Beatles:  April 8th  

Why are they important?  

Gift Baskets On Sale Now ñGet Them  

Before They Fly Out the Door!!!  

Need a beautiful, tasteful, affordable, quick and easy gift?   

FOTSFTL has you covered!  Out in the lobby or already made and waiting are 

40+ Gift Baskets for Easter, Motherôs Day, Fatherôs Day, the Beach, Weddings, 

Gardening, Golf, Cooking, New Baby, Man Cave, children or all agesðand 

plenty of other themes , too.   

 Each basket is jam-packed with appropriate books, decorative or useful 

items, candies, as well as a KILLER BOWðthe list goes on and onðand the 

prices are kept low in order to make OURS the best shopping buy in Terrell!.   

 The Basket Artistes will continue to assemble our fundraisers, and will 

welcome BASKETS, particularly in pastel colors, candy, NEW OR òAS NEWó decorative, or useful, or just plain 

fun items for every theme and age.  Donations can be left at the front desk of the library and are much 

appreciated. 

 The 2019 Catawba County Community Read:  Dreamland, 

by acclaimed journalist Sam Quinones.  The author weaves 

together two classic tales of American capitalism:  the independent 

Mexican drug cartels, in search of their own American dream via 

the fast and enormous profits of trafficking cheap black tar heroin 

to America’s rural and suburban addicts, and Purdue Pharma.  

Copies are available at the SFTL desk for checkout.  If there was 

ever a book illustrating “read it and weep,” this is it.    
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FOSFTL  “Things to do in Catawba County” Big Hit! 

A fine turnout of the community resulted in, again, letting local residents see the 

many opportunities available to residents of all ages—cultural, athletic, 

educational and fun.  Below are pictures of the event (taken just as it started), 

and displays brought to our community room by the following organizations: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you could not attend, a simple phone 

call to any of these interesting groups 

will get the information you desire, or 

check them out on the web.  Many 

thanks to Linda Greenwell for organizing 

this year’s “just-get-out-and-do-it” fair 

for the Friends. 
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Thanks to all of 

our exhibitors 

for making the 

trip down to 

OUR END of the 

county and 

reaching out to 

our community! 
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The evening saw a steady stream of visitors, looking, talking, and 

picking up informational materials.   

Thanks to FOSFTL members 

for volunteering for this 

eveningõs event! 
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Here’s hoping that everyone’s 

summer and fall are made more 

exciting by one or more of these 

organizations! 

And now that April is nearly here, itõs not too early 

to remind you that May will be springing upon us 

soon, too.  So mark your calendar for May 21st 

when the FOSFTL will present òThe Trio 

Event.ó  This will be a unique opportunity to see 

Literature, Music and Art uniting to explore the 

different aspects of an idea.  Displays and live 

performances will invigorate the Community Room.  

For more information on this innovative concept, 

visit  http://shari-smith.com/trio-2019/  

If using Facebook, search Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library and please LIKE and 

share posts!  You can check-in, too.  Feel free to send a message if you would like a photo of you at 

the library or a Friends Event posted to the site.  Ellen Janzen Dewey is the Administrator and 

initiator of our new Social Media Site.         

Our website is:  http://fotsftl.org    

Check Us Out on Facebook  

To the left:  a screen shot of the home page.  

With the new year upon us, we’re going to 

begin more expansive coverage of our events 

and announcements by posting pictures/info 

on our Website and on Facebook. 

A screen shot of the home page. 

http://shari-smith.com/trio-2019/
http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org/
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FRIENDS OF THE SFT LIBRARY 2018-2019  
PROGRAM AND EVENT CALENDAR - PUBLIC INVITED! 

Date Program 

Aug 3, Friday Summer Reading Finale Ice Cream Party 

Sept. 19, Wed 6:30 Business Meeting – Library Study Room 

Oct 8, Mon 5:30-7:30 Event – “Meet the Candidates” – Rehobeth UMC Fellowship Hall 

Oct 30, 6:30 Business Meeting - Library 

Nov 12, Monday 6:30 

Program - “Lessons learned from Hurricane Florence:  An Insider’s View of Natural Disasters.” Library 
Community Room.  Crisis and emergency management expert Courtney Stuckey Jones will present a 
customized analysis of potential disaster scenarios specific to our geographic locale and will lead a 
discussion of ways we can all prepare for such scenarios in advance, including some “do’s” and “don’t’s.”  
Library Community Room 

Dec 8, Sat 5:00-7:00 

Event – “Celebrating Christmas on the North American Continent.” Locals with ancestral roots in 
foreign lands are invited to share traditional food, customs, and activities so that we can appreciate the 
different ways families celebrate the holiday.  And Santa will visit again this year to hear each child’s 
wishes.  Throughout the Library and Community Room 

Dec 18, Tuesday 6:30 Members Only - Holiday Social and Book Exchange. Library Community Room 

Jan 15, Tuesday 6:30 Author Event – Former NC Governor Jim Martin will discuss his book Revelation Through Science. Do you 
wonder about the apparent conflicts between science and religion?  The goal of the book is to help 
people realize that science is not the enemy of faith.  Library Community Room 

Feb 7, Thursday 7:00 Event - Music Variety Show (Backup Feb 21) - The public is again invited to participate as well as attend!  
Adult solo, group, instrumental, and choral amateurs will have an opportunity to perform at this family-
friendly and supportive event.  Library Community Room 

Feb 19, Tuesday, 6:30 Business Meeting – Library Community Room 

April 8, Mondays 4:00-5:15 
p.m.  

Musical Genealogy:  Invented, Borrowed, and Just Plain Stolen!  A lively examination of the 
family trees of music in six of the most popular formats.  A/K/A “Who stole what from 
whom.”  No musical expertise necessary, children as well as adults welcome, and each 
meeting is self-contained.  Library Community Room.   
 

Mar 19, Tuesday 6:30 

Things To Do For Children and Adults in Catawba County – Looking for something for you or 
your children to do? Join us for this open house that will showcase Catawba County 
organizations that provide cultural, educational, and other activities.  Special emphasis will be 
on programs for children – both ongoing and summer programs.  Library Community Room 

Apr 23, Tuesday 6:30 Business Meeting – Library Community Room 

May 21, Tuesday time TBA 
Trio Event - From a selected group of books, musicians create a song and visual artists create 
a work of art inspired by the story.  Performances and displays will be at the Library. 

June 18, Tuesday 6:30 
Members Only - Summer Social Pot Luck and Annual Meeting. Library Community Room. 
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Newsletter Submissions:  Please e-mail news and photo submissions, and community announcements to 

Joyce O’Neal, newsletter editor, by the fourth Tuesday of the month:     joyceoneal417@gmail.com  . 

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 2018-2019 

 Officers        Board of Directors 

President — Jeanne Lebens    Mrs. Felicity Munier  

Vice-president — Joanie Gardner    Mrs. Martha Nemecheck, Mr. Tony Stutts 

Secretary — Jean McKinley      

Treasurer — Jan Harrison     Library Staff 

Publicity — Ellen Dewey    Branch Services  Librarian — Jenny Gerami-Markham 

Membership — Julia Pepper   Branch Manager — Glenda Ramsey 

Newsletter — Joyce O’Neal   Librarian — Melissa Henderson 

      Assistant Librarians —  Lindsay Lewis, Caroline O’Connell, Houa Yang  

Webmaster — Brenda Mickelson  http://fotsftl.org  

Location :  Sherrills Ford-Terrell Branch Library, 9154 Sherrills Ford Road, Terrell, NC  28682     Phone:  (828) 466-6827 

To see more of what is happening at SFT and throughout the Catawba County Library 

System, visit : https://www.catawbacountync.gov/county-services/library/newsletters/ 

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library, a not-for-profit organization, is dedicated 
to supporting the mission of the Catawba County Library System, encouraging 

reading, expanding literacy, providing cultural opportunities, and inspiring a passion 
for life-long learning in our community. 

NEWS 

Rehobeth UMC Church is sponsoring a free event on April 14th, including an egg hunt, 

games, music and a free hot-dog supper.  From 2-4 p.m. at the Connor Center in Terrell; all 

welcome. 

file:///C:/Users/Joyce/Downloads/joyceoneal417@gmail.com
http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org/
https://www.catawbacountync.gov/county-services/library/newsletters/
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2018-2019 MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 

WHO ARE WE?  THE FRIENDS OF THE SHERRILLS FORD-TERRELL LIBRARY is a local non-

profit 501(c)(3) organization comprised of members of the community.  We are committed to meeting 

community literacy needs of all kinds. Visit our website at   http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org/ 
 

OUR MISSION:  Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library, a not-for-profit organization, is dedicated to 

supporting the mission of the Catawba County Library System, encouraging reading, expanding literacy, 

providing cultural opportunities, and inspiring a passion for life-long learning in our community. 
 

WE WILL:     

    - Support Library programs                - Assist the library with volunteer services 
    - Provide learning opportunities for all ages            - Serve as advocates for the Library 
   -  Raise funds to supplement library-enhancing initiatives 
 

WHEN DO WE MEET?  Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library usually meets the third Tuesday of 

each month, 6:30pm, at the library.  Meetings and programs alternate months and are open to the public. 
 

WHAT DO YOU GET FROM MEMBERSHIP?  ñThe Friendly News” monthly newsletter keeps you up to 

date on activities, events, volunteer opportunities, and priority access to unique experiences. And of course, 

you get the enjoyment of supporting community literacy initiatives. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------ 

Please enclose a check for your membership for the July 1, 2018-June 30, 2019 year, payable to Friends of the 

Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library. Choose your donation level.  Drop off at the library or mail to FOSFTL, 9154 

Sherrills Ford Road, Terrell, NC  28682 
 

Circle one:  Renewal or New Membership 

Select Donation:        

______$  10 Family Membership   ______  $100  Patron Level 

______$  50 Sponsor Level     ______  $ _______Other 
 

Name (as you wish it to appear on your nametag) ______________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________  Zip _________________ 

Phone  ______________________________  E-mail ____________________________________________ 
 

Check any of the following volunteer opportunities of interest, and we will get back to you.  Teens may be 

eligible for school volunteer requirements. 

 Fundraising Committee ï to organize efforts, to manage our Gift Baskets program 

 Membership Committeeðhelp with outreach for members, greet or/and staff our table at events 

 Refreshment Team ï to organize or provide refreshments for one of our events 

 Program Committee ï to help generate program ideas and implement those selected 

 Publicity ï help us start a new committee to coordinate and expand how we publicize our work 

 ñRoadiesò Team ï to help set up or clean up at one of our events 


